
 

   Wednesday, October 4, 2017 
 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

  

   Smilie Memorial School 
              2712 Theodore Roosevelt Hwy (Route 2) 
             Bolton, Vermont 05676      1              

  Susan Morse of Keeping Track    

The Bolton Conservation Commission  

 Please contact Virginia Haviland at (802)434-5801 or  

                  email at vehinvt@gmail.com 

 

    All photographs © Susan C. Morse      www.keepingtrack.org  

This 
program is 
FREE and 

open to the 
public 

Website: 
http://boltonvt.com/ 

http://www.keepingtrack.org/

